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Please join Three Village SEPTA  

in promoting awareness for all disabilities on  

World Autism Awareness Day on April 2nd, 2020. 

Let’s have Three Village “Light it up Blue” by wearing one of these special  

T-shirts.  The fantastic artwork for this shirt was created by children in the District’s 

ALC classes from K-12. 

Each T-shirt (adult and youth sizes) is $15.   

This year we will also be offering long sleeve T-shirts and hoodies.  All prices can be 

viewed online via the following link: 

3villagesepta20.itemorder.com 

 

Orders will be accepted up to March 8th.  Shirts will be delivered to your  

child’s school around March 30th.  No orders can be made after March 8th and all orders must be 

done via the online store.  We will not have any stock of the shirt after the online store closes. 

All money collected from this fundraiser goes directly to Senior Scholarships for Special Education 

students and to support programs for all children receiving special education throughout the 

district.  Thank you for your support!   

 
Any questions, please contact Karen Roughley @ karenroughley@hotmail.com. 

mailto:karenroughley@hotmail.com

